
Notice of Special 
Meeting 

 
 

The Ellsworth Community School Board of Education 
will hold a special meeting on Monday, August 24 at 
5:00 p.m. in the high school library to discuss issues 

related to the District’s reopening plans including 
adjustments to the school calendar and a letter of 
agreement between the District and the Ellsworth 

Education Association. 


